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So, is the reason this is being proposed due to the fact that the current Secretary of 

State is incapable of doing the job?  Or, is there a hidden agenda here?  I think that 

the best way to increase voter participation is to present us with honest, frank 

candidates who tell the voters their real stand on issues, instead of waltzing around 

and trying to avoid telling the people exactly where they stand.  Monitor the voting 

rolls, and prevent excessive fraud by doing so.  Do not add on riders to bills which do 

not pertain to the bill, but which place unpopular ideas into law. 

Vote NO on SB 27! 


